
ELECTION OF THE NEW 2019/2020 COMMITTEE FOR LONGFORD VILLAGE HALL

The Annual General Meeting of Longford Village Hall will take place on 

Thursday 30 May at 7.30pm.

As part of the meeting the new Committee for 2019/2020 is to be elected.

If you wish to be elected to the committee please complete the form below and email it to the committee at lvh.friends@gmail.com no later than 23 May 2019.


	Name
	

	Email 
	

	Phone
	

	Please state why would you like to become a Committee Member and include any skills you may have that you think will benefit the community? Skills are not pre-requisite, keen volunteers are what we really need.




Your details will be dealt with in accordance with our data protection policy as stated on the website https://lvhfriends.wixsite.com/villagehall

